
-----Original Message-----
From: gillian Henshaw < > 
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 1:35 PM
To: Viking CCS Pipeline <Vikingccspipeline@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Objection to the siting of the Carbon Capture Facility at Theddlethorpe

[You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important at 
]

Dear Sirs

I have written numerous emails and no one ever replies with the information I need.

I only receive set non meaningful paragraphs that do not address my concerns.

The whole process seems to have been designed to confuse the layman.

There is documentation to state how the local land owners land has been acquisitioned for the 
purpose of the pipeline and building the facility but why has no one contacted the residents who are 
in the area and are affected too. Why is there no offer to purchase their homes from them to enable 
them to relocate?

On this basis of non communication and lack of empathy for local residents wellbeing and mental 
health, I strongly OBJECT to the carbon capture facility and 25 metre high vent stack that you plan to 
build very close to my home.

I wish this letter to be added to the planning inspectorates assessment of the proposed site.

Yours faithfully

Gillian Henshaw
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